
Youth Services at a Glance 
April 2025 

Teacher Packs- 3 

Youth Programs- 26  

Youth Attendance- 521 

General Interest Programs- 10  

General Interest Attendance- 1005  

Program Highlights 

High school teens brought their creative side to the library for an evening of painting and 

snacks. Each participant went home with their Bob Ross style painting on canvas. (See below) 

 

 

 

 

 

To celebrate National Library Week this April, 

patrons were invited to stop in the library for a 

few passive programs. Participants were tasked 

with finding all the bunnies hiding in the books 

throughout the youth department for a small 

prize. This year, we also featured a bookmark 

station where patrons could design and laminate 

their bookmarks using a cold laminator. Our 

smallest friends were eager to pick out books and 

put their new bookmarks to use right away! (See 

right) 



Community Outreach & Collaboration   

The second annual Survivor Saturday brought double the attendance from last year. This 

program provides an 

opportunity for families 

to learn life skills 

together while 

promoting physical 

resilience. Participants 

are able to work as a 

team, or on their own, 

to complete challenges. 

(See left and right) 

 

This April, the Kaukauna Public Library hosted the Haen Family Bingo Night. Between games, 

families could explore the library and enjoy large games and crafts in the youth department. 

The library was also invited to join school staff for the Electa Quinney Family Night. Our table 

featured a trivia wheel for a sticker prize, program guides for summer, and a few of our new 

Wonderbooks. (See below) 

 

 

 

 

 



Kaukauna Area School District staff dedicated some time to volunteer at the library, helping to 

prep supplies for the summer take-and-make kits. Staff split the time between painting discs, 

cutting apart barcodes and clear covers, and packing bags. We are so grateful for our 

community partnerships and our district staff! (See below) 

 


